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District Services 

 
 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Date: June 1, 2023  
 
Re:   2023-24 Lease Renewals 
 

I would like to present and discuss lease renewals effective July 1, 2023 through 
June 30, 2024 at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, June 12, 
2023. Lease renewals have been sent to lessees for their approval and 
signature. I plan to bring the signed and returned 2023-24 leases for the Board’s 
approval at the regular voting meeting. There are four leases for renewal: 
Himawari Preschool at Niji-Iro, Little Tots at Cass, Learning Tree at Marshall, and 
Garfield Cooperative Preschool at Marshall. 

 
Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 
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